From: Alison Reed [N

Sent: 29 November 2023 17:18
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: gates to Primrose Hill

| would like to register my support for the new gates to be installed at the entrances to Primrose Hill, so that the Hill
can be closed off at nights at the week-ends, to avoid anti-social behavior.

Many thanks,
Alison Reed

Chalcot Crescent



